
 
 
 

V&A Museum of Childhood 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 will be investigating changes within living history with a focus on toys 
and family history. During this unit of work children will consider their favourite toys, and 
compare them to the toys their parents and grandparents played with. To enrich this 
learning we ask that children join us on Thursday 24th January to visit the V&A Museum 
of Childhood in Bethnal Green. The V&A Museum of Childhood in East London is a 
branch of the Victoria and Albert Museum.   
 
During our visit the children will be able to get hands on with objects from the museum’s 
Learning Collection, try on costumes and learn about what childhood was like in the 
past. Children will be having a half an hour guided session led by the museum staff.  
The cost of this Spotlight Talk is 2 pounds per child. 
 
 
 
We will be using public transport, leaving school at 9.00am, returning by 3pm. Could 
you please ensure that your child has a packed lunch and a small bottle of water on 
the day of trip. 
 
Sincerely, 
Azbuka School 
 
 
 

 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________________  
 
to attend the  trip to The V&A Museum of Childhood on Thursday 24th of January 
2019. 
Fee to pay- 2pounds. 
 
Parent signature_______________________________ 

 


